
‭Annual Holiday Toy Drive‬
‭Day/Date: Mid November- Mid December 2024‬
‭Venue: Oneness Center, Westbury, NY‬

‭The annual toy drive for the Town of Hempstead, held between mid-November and‬
‭December 8th, 2024, was a resounding success, marked by the collective efforts of the‬
‭entire sadh sangat.‬

‭The TOH Director of Community Affairs, Mr. Zayed Syed, personally visited our satsang‬
‭venue on the concluding day to extend his heartfelt gratitude for the contribution of‬
‭approximately 300 toys for children in need.‬

‭This year’s event was made even more special with the presence of Ms. Liz Sergi,‬
‭Director of Social Services from Helen Keller Services for Blind and Senior Care.‬
‭Addressing the congregation, Ms. Sergi expressed a strong interest in collaborating with‬
‭the Sant Nirankari Mission New York/Connecticut Branch to involve our youth as‬
‭volunteers in extracurricular activities that support the blind and the senior community.‬

‭Looking ahead to 2025, the New York/CT Branch is excited to foster this new‬
‭partnership with the Helen Keller Institute for the Blind and remain committed to serving‬
‭the Town of Hempstead through meaningful volunteer and community initiatives.‬

‭It is indeed the grace of Her Holiness Satguru Mata Sudiksha Ji Maharaj, that the‬
‭devotees of the New York/Connecticut Chapter are able to become part of such‬
‭humanitarian initiatives and help endorse the much needed human values. Such acts of‬
‭kindness become a source of inspiration to fellow members of the community and help‬
‭bring about a greater change.‬










